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Attached are entry permits for the Foxtrot V1 and V2 sewage tanks.  As you 

can see the tanks were tested in May 2008 and were not fit for entry due to 

excessive H2S and CO readings.  The tanks had been tested for three days prior 

to this with a similar result.  After a discussion it was decided that we should 

put 5 litres of TRIPLE 7 Odour Control into each tank and leave it for 48 hours 

before we test them again and as you can see from the test results on the 

following Monday, the tanks were fit for entry. 

 

Paul Lemin (Thales Permit Controller) and CPOMT Fletcher (RAN) witnessed 

the process.  It is my belief that if this system had used TRIPLE 7 Odour 

Control prior to docking or continuously as part of a program, we would not 

have had the delays or the risk involved in cleaning these tanks.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any more information regarding this 

project. 

 

Regards, 

 

Peter Phelps 

Manager 
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